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Comments: I am writing to ask for an EIS (full NEPA study) because I am concerned and worried about the

effects that mining  in Spearfish Canyon will have on the water and also the wildlife. Spearfish Canyon (while

home to many plants and wildlife) is also a place that many people hold near and dear to them because of the

beauty it possess. It would be irresponsible to not take every action we can to assess/ avoid the possible damage

that the mining could result in. 


